Dear President Obama                           9-17-2010                                                                 
	My name is Tylan Peterson and I am sending you two suggestions that I believe will benefit the health of the planet and the United States in general. The first suggestion would help slow the advance of Global Warming by replenishing the ozone layer. The ozone layer protects our planet from dangerous ultraviolet light rays better known as UV rays. The UV rays carry the suns heat to our planet. Replenishing the ozone layer will prevent the suns radiation from reaching our planet’s surface. Enclosed with this letter are pictures of my ozone replenishing craft in different settings, an explanation of the craft and the plans for replenishment of the ozone layer.
	Second, I drafted plans to modernizing the American Railroads. These plans were designed for freight transportation, but can be adapted for commuter transportation to. The railroads are a very important part of our nation’s stability. Therefore we need to look fifty to a hundred years into the future and ask ourselves if our train systems we have now will be adequate.  We need to convert to an all electric train system like they have in Europe, please see my enclosed proposal. 
	I know trying to arrange a meeting with the president of the United States is not an easy thing to do, but brings to mind something I read, a man just walked up to the white house, knocked on the door and show the president a repeating rifle he had designed, that rifle help win the civil war and that president was Abraham Lincoln. I wish it were that easy today but it’s not. I would like the opportunity to share my ideas to you.
	Thank You 
	Tylan Peterson 
